
 MODIFICATION OF CONSENT  COUNCIL HAS RECEIVED THE FOLLOWING APPLICATION  MOD2009/0093  MODIFICATION OF CONSENT (DA2002/0212) GRANTED FOR A HOTEL  (SURF ROCK HOTEL) TO ALLOW A CONTINUATION OF INCREASED PATRON NUMBERS AND ASSOCIATED HOURS.    APPLICATION NO:  MOD2009/0093  SITE:   LOTS 20-23, DP 218990, 1060-1066 PITTWATER ROAD COLLAROY  APPLICANT:  BRIAN ADAMS  The proposed development does not constitute designated development and Warringah Council is the consent authority.  The application and accompanying documents may be inspected at Council’s Customer Service Centre, Dee Why during working hours of 8.30am and 5.00pm Monday to Friday excluding Public Holidays.  The details of the application are also available via Council’s DA Online System at www.warringah.nsw.gov.au. The proposal will be exhibited for a period from 09/06/2009 to 30/06/2009 inclusive, during which any person may make a written submission in relation to the development application.  Where a submission is made by way of objection, the grounds of objection are required to be specified in the submission.   ENQUIRIES: WARRINGAH COUNCIL    Belinda Yates – 9942 2111   Monday to Friday    Email Address: council@warringah.nsw.gov.au  


